
I am opposed to the building of a crematorium on the Firs Farm Recreation ground.

This would compromise the wetlands site and place a question mark over its long term future.  The site has 
particularly grown in use and popularity since lockdown and and is a daily community hub for parents and 
children, dog owners, runners and people taking their daily walk.

This is also quite apart from the access problems for the site and the air pollution this would cause in the area, 
when the site was developed to encourage as green conservation space important for biodiversity.
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